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This image presents a Visual Simulation of the proposed Project from KOP 5 on the recreation trail at the intersection of Lantana 

Way and Leon Road . This simulation illustrates the introduction of a subtransmission line along the east side of Leon Road. 

As shown in the simulation, the proposed wood poles would be substantial taller than the existing street lights and the subtransmission 

line would constitute a dominant visual feature in the landscape. Visual obstruction of Double Butte Mtn. (West) would be substantial. 
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